
Class 3 Newsletter 

                 Spring Term – 7.2.20 

This Week... 
We have had a focus on our mental health this week as it has 
been Child Mental Health Week across the country. We have 
been talking about ‘finding our brave’, whether that be telling an 
adult if we feel sad or worried or whether it be trying a new 
challenge. The children enjoyed making posters and comic strips 
and working together to make a difference to their own health 
and that of those around them. We enjoyed a special Maths 
Morning on Thursday, moving around the Key Stage 2 classes 
and working on activities such as making mocktails, looking at 
number patterns and building 3D towers from spaghetti and 
marshmallows. The electronic games we have been making in DT 
are now complete and we have evaluated their success. We also 
performed our contemporary dances to the rest of the class and 
many of us enjoyed sharing our Italy projects too. 

Next Week… 
We will continue looking at formal methods of 
multiplication and using our new knowledge to solve 
problems in Maths. In our Science work we shall be 
evaluating all the work we have done on electricity 
and discussing the hazards of electricity if not used 
properly. Our English work will run alongside our RE 
this week as we explore Creativity, our half term 
theme, further. In our Art, we are going to combine 
our skills with French and History to create something 
exciting. Watch this space!! In our PE, we shall be 
continuing our dances from around the world and 
interpreting our ideas through a puppet themed 
dance. We shall be finalising our leaflets about Italy 
and printing them out. 

 

Important Dates 
 14th February – School closes for half term at 3.15pm 
 Tuesday 25th February – School Re-opens @8.55am 
 Thursday 5th March – Sing together – St George’s Hall – Year 4 are involved in this 
 Parents’ Evenings – Wednesday 11th March and Thursday 12th March – details to follow 
 Thursday 19th March – Borwick Activity Day – Details to follow 
 Wednesday 25th March – Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea – Details to follow 
 Thursday 2nd April @10am – Easter Celebration Day 
 Friday 3rd April – School closes for Easter @2pm 

Our Christian Value this week is Creativity 
 

 

 
Thank you for all the plant donations for our 

Reflection Area. The Ethos Group have started 
planting them with Mr Goodwin and we are all 
enjoying the splash of colour they bring. Any 
further donations are very welcome as we are 
hoping to have flowers all year round. Planters 

(preferably non plastic) are also required, if 
anyone has any lurking in a shed or garage 

which they no longer need. 

 

 
Please note that any outstanding 

homework projects are due in this week. 
We are really enjoying sharing them with 
each other and the creativity shown so far 

has been fabulous!  

 
Special News! 

Curriculum & Christian Value Awards –  
Lola and Jackson 

 
Writer of the Week 

Adam 


